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NOTICE OF INFORMAL PUBLIC HEARING 

 
        

PURPOSE: Informal Public Hearing regarding the proposed Indirect Discharge 
Permit ID-9-0331 for Hog Island Wholesale Bait & Tackle 
     

 LOCATION:  Swanton Town Office Building, 1 Academy Street, Swanton, Vermont  
 
 DATE/TIME:  May 22, 2018   6:30 pm – 8:30 pm. 
  
 PROCESS:  Vermont Indirect Discharge Rules, Section14-504(d) 
 

Hearings held pursuant to this section will be conducted by a duly authorized 
representative of the Secretary.  Any person may submit oral or written statements 
and data at the hearing concerning the draft permit.  The Secretary shall have 
discretion to limit the time allowed for oral statements and may require the 
submission of statements in writing.  All statements, comments and data presented 
at the hearing shall be retained and considered in the formulation of the final 
determination on the draft permit.  The submission of written testimony at the hearing 
is encouraged. 

   
The public hearing shall be informal and not subject to the contested case provisions 
of 10 V.S.A. Chapter 25. 

  
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD:  

 
The public comment period for the proposed indirect discharge permit ID-9-0331 will 
extend 10 days from the date of the public hearing to June 1, 2018.  Comments must 
be submitted in writing prior to 4:30 p.m. June 1, 2018 to the Agency of Natural 
Resources, Department of Environmental Conservation, 1 National Life Drive - Main 
2, Montpelier, VT  05620-3521.  Comments may also be submitted by e-mail to 
ANR.DWGWPDraftPermitComments@vermont.gov by 4:30 p.m. June 1, 2018. 
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